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Spring Term 1 Newsletter –Feb 2023  

Hello and welcome to our second weekly newsletter!  
 
This has been the last week of term for Spring Term 1 and what a 
busy last week we have had here at Crosslee! 
 
Year 1 have visited LegoLand to help reinforce this terms topic’ 
Toys from Years gone by’. The pupils were fascinated with their 
visit and were exemplary pupils whilst on their trip.  
 
Year 2 have had visitors in class this week in the form of 
animals.We had snakes, lizards and possums to name just a few! 
Our Crosslee girls attending a football tournament last week and 
played 7 matches, whilst there were no points awarded, we were 
so proud of their teamwork! 
 
   
 
 
    
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Events happening in school (New Term)  
 
Tuesday 28yth February -  M&M Productions will be in school 
to showcase their production of ‘Scrooge’ to our children. 
 
Thursday 2nd March -World Book day - We will look forward to 
seeing all of the children in their chosen favourite character 
costumes! 
 
Monday 13th March & 14th March – Reception hearing and 
vision checks. 
Friday 17th March – Comic Relief - More info to follow 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

School start times: 
Nursery - 9.00am - 3.00pm 
Rec - Yr6 – 8.45am - 3.15pm 
  
Dinner Monies: 
Please can we remind parents that your 
child’s dinner monies are paid weekly 
and if your child has any dinner money 
arrears, please may we ask that they are 
settled in full. If you are struggling to 
pay your account in full, please get in 
touch with the office on 0161 795 849  
To keep in line with our policy, Dinner 
money balances are allowed to be more 
than two weeks.   
 
Year 6 Residential 
Please ensure you are up to date with 
your payments for your child’s residential 
trip. We are only accepting payment vias 
Parent Pay, please get in touch with the 
office if you are still yet to activate your 
account.  
 
SAT’s Mock Exams 
 Year 6 pupil’s will be starting their mock 
Sat’s on Tuesday 14th March. Please look 
out for the Booster Intervention club 
letters which will be coming out at the 
start of the new term. Please ensure you 
have the consent forms signed and 
returned should you want your child to 

attend the SAT’s booster clubs. 
 
Parent Pay 
We are thrilled to report we now 74% of 
parents registered and using Parent Pay. 
If you are yet to activate your account, 
please get in touch with the school office 
to be given your username and 
password. 
 
PTA News 
Thank you for the support in the form of 
donations and gifts for the DEC fund and 
contributions for our Spring Fayre. Date 
to follow! 
Next meeting March 1st 3.30pm 

Polite 
Reminders  

 

Parents Focus Meetings. 
 
Tuesday 7th March           9.15am          Nursery and 
Reception 

Tuesday 7th March           2.30pm          Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 7th March           3.30pm          Year 3 and Year 4 

Wednesday 8th March    9.00am            Year 5 and Year 6 

Please select the link to confirm your 
attendance. https://forms.gle/ceMkBBKHdMSV7Drd7 

https://forms.gle/ceMkBBKHdMSV7Drd7
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FRENCH PHRASE OF THE WEEK 

“profite de tes 

vacances! 

‘Enjoy your 

holiday ! 

 
 

Weekly Target for our 
pupils  
 
“I can be a good friend” 
This will be discussed in our 
Monday assembly as we 
return from half term break. 
This will be followed up with a 
work based activity in class 
for all pupils. 
 
Word of the week  
 
‘Reckless’ 

 
School Dinner Srvey   
Thank you for your responses to the school dinner survey. We have taken your comments on 
board and have made steps to improve. We will update you on our progress next half term. In 
the meantime, please can I ask that all parents sign up to Parent Pay. Please speak to the 
school office if you need help with this.  
 
School Strikes 
 
You may have heard in the news that National Education Union members are taking strike 
action on 28th February. We can confirm that school will remain open to all children. 

 
 
Head Teacher’s Message 
 

It's been an exciting week in school this week - Year 1 had a exciting trip to Legoland and Year 2 
had exotic animals visiting them in school this week. They were so brave holding or touching all 
the different animals. 
 
Thank you for your generous donations towards the DEC Earthquake appeal or the PTA's 
tombola. Look out next half term for more information from the PTA on the Spring fair. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely half term break. Stay safe and we'll see you all back in school on Monday 
27th February. 

Miss Crew 
 
 
 
 
 


